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Date : 15th December 2020 

 

Revision - South Asia Surcharge (SAS) 

 

Dear Clients 

Further to our notice on 27th November 2020 regarding the escalating costs to move 

cargoes to South Asia. The continuous pressure on vessel space and increased cost 

to access these services has left MBf Carpenters Shipping unable to sustain 

previous level of surcharge imposed for South Asian Port calls.  

Therefore the new quantum of the South Asia Surcharge (SAS) has been revised to 

USD750 per 20’GP and USD1,500 per 40’HC for all shipment from Papua New 

Guinea, Solomon Islands & Vanuatu into India, Sri Lanka, Pakistan and Bangladesh. 

These charges come to effect for all BL dated 15/12/2020 onwards until further 

notice. 

Thank you for your understanding and continuous supports. For further clarification on 

this announcement, please feel free to contact your local representatives.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Trade Management  

 


